
Dear [Dormitory Companions' Names], 

As I sit down to write this letter, I find myself overwhelmed with a mix of emotions. It feels 

surreal that our time together in this dormitory is coming to an end. The countless memories 

we've created will forever hold a special place in my heart.  

From late-night study sessions to spontaneous adventures, each moment spent with you all has 

made this experience truly unforgettable. I am grateful for the support, laughter, and friendship 

that we have shared during our time here.  

As we each take the next steps in our lives, I wish you all nothing but success and happiness. 

Remember, distance may separate us, but the bonds we have formed will remain strong. I look 

forward to keeping in touch and hearing about all your future endeavors.  

Thank you once again for being such amazing companions. I will miss you dearly, but I know 

this is not a farewell forever--just a see you later.  

With all my love,  

[Your Name]  


